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	Media_Release_Text_1: Missing Juvenile Found Safe

On Thursday, June 4, 2020, the Sheriff's Office took a report for missing and endangered juvenile, Elizabeth "Lizzy" McPherson, DOB: 08/02/03. Lizzy was last seen approximately 7:00 PM, on June 4, 2020, at the Greyhound bus station on Weber Street in Colorado Springs, carrying a camouflage back pack.  It is unknown if she boarded a bus, but if she did it is believed she may be headed to Texas.

Our investigation revealed Lizzy made it to Denver, Colorado. This evening Lizzy was found in Arvada, Colorado and has been returned safely to her family.

We would like to thank the Arvada Police Department, the National Center for Missing and Exploited Children (NCMEC), the Colorado Bureau of Investigation (CBI), the Denver Police Department, the Aurora Police Department and a local business.  We would also like to thank the community for sharing the information on their social media platforms, as that assisted in us being able to successfully locate Lizzy.
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